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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Bankruptcy Judge Vacancy in Arkansas

The United States Court of Appeals for the Eighth Circuit is
seeking applications for a 14-year appointment as United States
Bankruptcy Judge for the Eastern and Western Districts of
Arkansas.  The position is headquartered in Little Rock.  The
vacancy will occur on December 31, 2014.
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As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk’s office, please let us know.

http://sdb-admin.jdc.ao.dcn/sites/sdb/files/Arkansas%20Bankruptcy%20Judge.docx_.pdf
http://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news



